

DEPARTMENT
OF TOXIC
SUBSTANCES
CONTROL



## Kettleman Community Workshop & Meeting

Thursday, November 17th • 6:00-9:00 pm
Kettleman City Elementary School Cafeteria
701 General Petroleum Ave., Kettleman City, CA

The Department of Toxic Substances Control (DTSC) and the United States Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) are sponsoring this workshop. The workshop and meeting will provide information on the indoor pesticide sampling study, the permit process and past enforcement actions for the Kettleman Hills Facility.

## Agenda:

- 6:00 pm-7:00 pm: We will hold an open house with tables organized by topic. During the open house, you may talk to representatives from EPA, DTSC, and also the California Department of Public Health.
- 7:00 pm-9:00 pm: Group presentation and question and answers.
   Light refreshments will be provided.

We are interested in hearing from you and encourage your participation in this workshop.

Spanish interpretation will be provided. Afterwards, workshop handouts will be available at the Kettleman City Public Library, and at

www.epa.gov/region9/kettleman and www.envirostor.dtsc.ca.gov.

If you have questions, please contact:

Nathan Schumacher, DTSC Toll-free 1-866-495-5651

Chip Poalinelli, USEPA (415) 972-3390

Si desea informacion en espanol, comuniquese con **Jesus Cruz** al **(916) 255-3315** o numero gratis **1-866-495-5651**